
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

NBSC Manly Campus 
School Contributions 2024 

DETAILS OF COSTS 

 

Our school has always been proud of the high level of enrichment we offer our students. This has only been 
made possible by the generosity of our school community. We ask for your financial support to enable us to 
continue to offer higher order academic, cultural and sporting experiences for your child. 

 
Contributions are voluntary and supplement educational resources provided by the Department of 
Education. No student will be denied the opportunity to meet syllabus requirements because of non- 
payment of voluntary school contributions. In case of financial hardship, parents are requested to write in 
confidence to the Principal. 

 
 

Method of Payment: 
You may pay online through the School Bytes Parent Portal or cash/EFTPOS at the school. 

• Payment by instalment is permitted. You will receive a statement of all outstanding amounts at the 
end of each term. 

 

 
General Contributions 
General Service Contribution: Financial support to the school through this contribution is 
invaluable in providing enhanced academic, cultural and sporting opportunities for our students. A 
school locker for each student is included. 
School Magazine: Annual Pines Magazine is a showcase of the year’s events. 
Information and Communications Technology: this funding allows the school to implement and 
maintain our computer network and offer expert IT support; it also covers the cost of specialised 
software on student devices. 
Sport Levy: includes entry to all compulsory sport carnivals and hire of venues. This cost includes 
buses to and from the venues. Please note that this does not include regular mandatory 
Wednesday afternoon sport costs. 
Subject Contributions 
Subjects This includes subject specific handbooks, e-learning & assessment platforms, cost of 
materials, external competitions (Math, Science, Geography and History) plus consumables for 
practical subjects. 

Digital Text Book Levy: contribution to eAccess of text books, and enhanced faculty resources for 
student learning. 
School Community Requests 
P&C Levy continuing to support the school in numerous projects. 
Public Library Fund (Tax deductible donation). Donations to this fund support information 
resources and equipment for the library. Donations helped fund the library extension which 
provided much needed additional space and improved learning facilities. We are currently planning 
further enhancements to the library. 
School Building Fund (Tax deductible donation) Our school has both immediate projects and long-
term goals; Our next major project is upgrading the Science labs. By generously contributing to the 
Building Fund, you are not only investing in our school's infrastructure but also enriching the 
educational experience within our community. Your support will play a pivotal role in improving 
our science facilities, fostering innovation, and creating an inspiring environment within our 
classrooms. Join us in shaping the future of education and leaving a lasting impact on generations 
to come. 

 


